
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 May 2007 

4. AKAROA MUSEUM ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board received the report of the Akaroa Museum Advisory Committee meeting held on 7 March 

2007. 
 
 Mention was made of some concerns raised through the report regarding the discontinuation of using 

local contractors and the removal of the historic buildings at the Museum from the direct care of the 
Museum Director. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


